
 
 

 
 

 

Dear LREC2012 Participant, 

 

On behalf of the Programme Committee and of the Local Organising Committee, I would like to 

thank you for participating to the 8th International Conference on Language Resources and 

Evaluation (LREC2012) and I wish you the best success for your work and a pleasant stay in 

Istanbul. 

 

Enjoy LREC! 

 

Nicoletta Calzolari 

(LREC2012 Chair) 

 


